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ITP-E.7, “Business Resumption Planning,” was rescinded effective March 17, 2008, and is no 
longer in effect. 
 
This policy has been temporarily replaced by Ohio IT Guideline, “Information Technology 
Business Continuity Planning,” which reflects the latest best practices and industry trends.  The 
approach outlined in the guideline is designed to integrate business impact analysis and risk 
assessment data to provide a foundation for the development of a business continuity plan that 
will help ensure the continuation of critical business functions that are supported by technology 
in the event of a disruption.  
 
It is anticipated that the guideline will become state policy in the future.  In the interim, agencies 
are strongly encouraged to adopt Ohio IT Guideline, “Information Technology Business 
Continuity Planning.” The guideline is available for immediate agency use at: 
 

http://www.das.ohio.gov/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=fqa4LH8eoL4%3d&tabid=107  
 

Inquiries and Comments 
 
 Please direct inquiries and comments regarding this document to:   
 

 Statewide IT Policy 
 Investment and Governance Division 
 Ohio Office of Information Technology 
 30 E. Broad Street, 39th Floor 
 Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 Telephone: 614-644-9352 
 Facsimile: 614-644-9152 
 E-mail:  State.ITPolicy.Manager@oit.ohio.gov 
 
Ohio IT Policy can be found on the Internet at: www.ohio.gov/itp. 
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